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Name of Project including year of Town Meeting and Article Number:  

Date of Report:  

Date of Town Meeting Approval:  

Project Proponent:  

Recipient of CPC Funds:  

Name of Person Completing Form:  

Description of Project:  

 

 

 

Total Project Budget through CPC:  

Total Spent in FY                        $ 

Total Spent in prior fiscal years:   

Balance Remaining: 

Is the project completed?  Yes               No  

Description of status of the project:  

 

 

 

Project results, including any changes since Town Meeting: 

 

 

 

Description of other pertinent information: 


	Project Name/Year of TM/Article #: Removal of Invasives Species From King Philips Woods
 2020 Town Meeting, Article 43

	Date of Report: Novemerb 4m 2024
	TM Approval Date: September 13, 2020
	Project Proponent: Conservation Commission
	Recipient of CPC Funds: Conservation Commission
	Name of Person Completing Form: Lori Capone, Conservation Coordinator
	Description of Project: This project seeks to restore the ecological and historical assets in King Philip Woods, through the removal of invasive species. Work will restore the historic Old Berlin Road, the original stagecoach road from Lancaster to Boston; foundations from the infamous “Tavern of the Dammed”; and historic stone walls. This project includes interpretive signage to link the Native American history of this land with the adjacent Haynes Garrison House, as well as, provide educational signage of the ecological resources this land offers, including endangered species habitat and vernal pools.
	Total Project Budget Trhough CPC: $47,600
	FY Year: 
	$ Spent: 0
	Total spent in prior FY Years: $0
	Balance Remaining: $47,600
	Yes: Off
	No: Yes
	Description of status of the project: The Town Survey crew is working on surveying the property. This has been stalled due to personnel turnover over the last year. The project was also stalled due to the presence of beavers that had flooded a good portion on Old Berlin Road. The beaver are no longer flooding the property and the survey is underway. Staff is working on filing a Notice of Intent with the Conservation Commission for approval to conduct work. 

I respectfully request funds be extended into next Fiscal Year in order to get this project completed.
	Project Results: There are no proposed changes in project scope. 
	Description: 


